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          6 Nov 2023  

TO:   City of Kalamunda enquiries@kalamunda.wa.gov.au 
 
SUBJECT: SUBMISSION ON THE CITY OF KALAMUNDA NATURE FUND PROPOSAL 
 
As the initial proponent for the Nature Fund Proposal, NRPG appreciates the opportunity to 
support and make comment. Our initiative to the City of Kalamunda is detailed in the letter to 
CEO and Councillors on 14 July 2022 attached. 
 
We welcome the City’s carriage of this Proposal for public comment, and support the need to 
significantly increase funding for environmental projects and issues in the City, and our 
comments are: 
 
Defining and inspiring voluntary funding for Environmental projects and issues: 
 
To inspire people to donate voluntarily, it is necessary to remind ratepayers of the amazing 
environmental surrounds of Kalamunda, and to provide a vision and justification for why their 
money is important to make a difference to address the threats and stresses to it. Explaining 
this in brief, engaging and graphical ways is likely to generate most interest, since most people 
will not take much time to consider this. (Many ratepayers are likely to ask why this cannot be 
addressed by their land rates). 
 
It would also be useful to refer to other successes with this type of fund, such as those 
referred to in NRPG’s letter attached. 
 
We propose the donation amount be nominated by the ratepayer, but suggest a starting 
amount and how much of a difference it will make if say X% of the ratepayers donate $Y 
amount each? CoK may want to research how other Councils referenced in the attached, have 
done this and achieved amazing results. 
 
Auditing of Nature Funds to ensure transparency: 
 
Further, it is important that those donating are comfortable and reassured that their money 
will be used as intended, and that the benefits and outcomes are real. Therefore details of 
how and when the funds will be spent, and how they are audited (to ensure transparency), 
will be needed. This will help to instill a sense of confidence and satisfaction when the project 
or issue reaches either milestones and or completion.  
 
Further points made in the attached letter may also be useful. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Gates 
President, Nature Reserves Preservation Group Inc. admin@nrpg.org.au  
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